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WORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT 127 
 

DISTRICT OFFICE DR. ROSEMARY LUCAS ADMINISTRATIVE CENTER 11218 SOUTH RIDGELAND AVENUE, WORTH, IL  60482 
 

 

 
 
Friday, August 7, 2020 
 

 

Dear Worth 127 Parents and Guardians, 

The Return-To-Learn Plan completed by the COVID Advisory Committee is now available on 
the Worth 127 website at this link: Return-To-Learn Plan. Parents requesting full Remote 
Learning may do so by clicking here: Remote Learning Request Form. If you already filled out 
the form, please do not fill it out again. Given the current pandemic, all planning is tentative 
with hopes to start school on Wednesday, August 26. The district will continue to follow 
guidance from the Illinois State Board of Education as well as continue to watch local COVID 
risk metrics.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s building principal. Thank you, as always, 
for your ongoing support and patience.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr. Mark T. Fleming 
Superintendent 
#Worth127StrongerTogether 
 

 

 
 

https://worthschools.org/wp-content/uploads/Dist127ReturntoLearnPlan.pdf
https://forms.gle/Wu8xywzJrgQPcvuGA
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